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CIRCULAR LETTER Nº 2016-001: OBLIGATION TO CHOCK THE TRUCK 

Dear Sirs, 

We send this circular to inform you that from 8th. February, we will not allow to use wood 

instead of chock, when the truck is going to load. 

This decision was taken from an audit made by Celsa Barcelona’s Headquarter, last December, 

they took the resolve that wood was forbidden instead of chocks in the operation of load the 

truck. 

Anyway,  the icon of chocks appears in the informative panels since years (4) 
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It’s important that you inform to all the drivers who load in Celsa Barcelona of the obligation to 

put chocks, when the truck is going to be loaded. 

Hereby, between all, we will be able to get the objective of Zero accidents. 
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